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27th Nor. 5

Sir,

I have the honor

to acknowledge the receipt

of your letter of the 9th Inst.

enclosing a Plan therenng

Park Lot Nn1, Pegot Enlates,

Sandwich, occupied by Mrs.

Joseph E. Oullette; and cn

reply I beg to inform you

that the Ploce is defectivnes

in the following particulars

and is therefore returned;

1. It lease no legualtuee.

2. There is a great discrepesse¬

betwene thes Plan and the

Rlace

Wm McGuegor, Esqr M.P.

Mendson

Ont.

f
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